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THE NEW SOLAR GY CAR & THE OID
WOISELEY SIDDELEY 19209 AT THE MEILB.

TOWN HRALL START FOR THE RACV GRERT
AUSTRALIAN RALLY 20 JRANURARY 2002.

EVENTS.

President Tom & Heather Cannon 9791 2949
Frank Douglas. 8704 2533  Ross wolstenhoime 5975 0970

Pat Douglas 8704 2973
Vice President/ Treasurer

Tony Hodges. 5263 1580 Early morning runs.
Neil Wakeman. 9841 7773

Secretary MEMBERSHIP.
Val Jefferyes. 9879 1213 tom Cannon 9791 2949
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Coming to you for your PARTICIPATION

Bl

Feb. 24th Annual General Meeting. 2.pm. 3rd floor RACV 123

Queen St Melb. Here is vour chance to become involved, We
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10 March. A drive in the cars.

22 March, Friday evening 7.30. Pm A private visit to the
LINDSAY FOX CAR MUSEUM. We will be shown all the cars on
display & will be given a tour of the workshop.

DON’T MISS THIS ONE. Charity donation $15 per head.
Friends permitted BUT tell Frank ﬁéch”‘ﬂﬂﬁ PLEASE
7 Apl. British & European show. s

20th Apl. RACYV Fly the flag tour 2002. 7 days of enjoyment.

MAY. An evening at MOTEC. Leading high performance engine
management systems .

Early morning dives, Ring Nel Wakeman on 3841 7173




GREAT AUSTRALIAN RALLY

REPORT

Well after 12 months planing &considerable effort from
the 150 marshals & officials we finally got to the great
day. A trifle on the hot side but it was better that rain.

All up we had 600 entries starting from 3 venues & com-
ing together at the Hastings Marina before the final run
to the Mornington Racecourse.

With minor hick ups only the starts all went well. The
morning tea stop was excelient & all enjoyed the cuppa.
Aircraft giving an overhead display was an excellent
plus to the various displays & facilities.

We got all cars into Mornington & with the facilities being
used by all it is proving to be a good venue. Next year we

will probably raise the car numbers again adding more to

the challenge & we hope more for the hospitals..

A great effort by all our team & a special thanks to each
and every one who put in the time & effort.. Thanks.

We may have the financial report for the next magaiine.

This magazine is a brief one as there is only so many hours
in the day & believe me | have been using up lots of them.
Next month we will be back to normal.

Don’t forget the Annual General Meeting, come along &
maybe take on some role

Frank Douglas. President.



